[bookmark: _GoBack]Good morning I'm Melinda from the Career Center at The University of Alabama. I hope you all are taking good care of yourself and your families as we manage through these unusual times in our country and across the world. The University has suspended normal business operations until further notice, however the Career Center will begin to offer virtual services to our students beginning on Monday, March 30. If you have an appointment that is scheduled for the week of March 23, someone from the Career Center will reach out to you regarding the status of this appointment. Some of these appointments will be able to honor virtually some will have to schedule for the following week. Beginning on Monday the 23rd the Career Center main phone lines at all of our career centers will be open Monday through Friday 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. If you call during our business hours and your call is transferred to a voicemail, we are committed to returning your call within one hour. If you call after hours, we will return your call the following business day. Students can continue to make appointments with career consultants on Handshake and those appointments will be held via email, phone, or on an online platform such as Zoom. Unfortunately, all of our career fairs for the remainder of the semester have been cancelled. However, we do encourage you to participate in the SEC and ACC Virtual Career Fair on April 2. If you need more information regarding that career fair it can be found on our website and on Handshake. The Career Center will continue to update students either via email and social media regarding our services. In addition, our website contains numerous online resources including our Career Guide and a variety of external career-related tools. If you have specific career-related questions or concerns that are not addressed on our website, please contact us at career@ua.edu. If you have questions about COVID-19 impact on campus or need information regarding resources for our students, please visit healthinfo.ua.edu. We look forward to serving you in a new way during this time and hope that you stay safe and healthy, and of course Roll Tide. 

